
God Is Opening Doors!

The lockdown restrictions are lifting in stages and churches are allowed to meet. However, 
with current space restrictions on religious gatherings being more strict than any other 
institution, we could have no more than 4 people in our 
church building. Parliament is also passing this week that 
the government can permanently shut the doors of any 
enti ty that violates the guidelines. Under these 
circumstances, we are not able to use the church building 
and we are looking for alternative ways to meet. Please help 
us pray these restrictions will change. We know God is able! 

As the restrictions are lifting, we have been able to get 
together again with the contacts we have made throughout 
our time in Cyprus. I was able to have a wonderful Bible 
study with a dear friend which led to a biblical phone 
discussion with a local religious leader! We are so thankful 
that God is moving in the hearts of this family and we are 
excited about what God is going to do in their lives. We also 
have begun new relationships with people in our 
neighborhood that are leading to spiritual discussions.  It is evident that God is working in so 
many hearts right now. These are very significant things for the people of this culture. 

Thank you for your continued prayer and support! Please pray: 1) that God will continue to 
stir the hearts of the people for whom God is opening the doors for us to teach the Word, and 
2) for God to open doors that are shut right now. We value your prayers as we depend on 
God to lead us in reaching these people!

Visit our website at www.gospeltogreece.com to connect with us on social media.
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